
 

 

Welcome to 
August 8, 2021  

  

Last week, St. Francis of Assisi welcomed more than 100 children (grades 

Kindergarten through 5th grade) for a super fun week of Vacation Bible 

School! This event was made possible through the hard work and friendly 

guidance of over 85 volunteers from middle school, high school and 

beyond! The theme “Rocky Railway: Jesus’ Power Will Pull You Through” 

offered opportunities for Bible Adventures, hands-on science, outdoor 

games, and real life stories from kids that were specific to the Bible point 

each day. A HUGE thank you to all who help support our ministry to the 

youth of our parish!! Many parents have posted videos of their little ones 

singing along with the DVD tracks at home! God is so good!!  

Please pray that the seeds planted at VBS continue to grow!!!  
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Dear Parishioners, 
 
“Yes!” to my nephew Joe who asked if there would be drive-thru pick up for the fish boil at the picnic this 
coming Friday night.  You see, Joe asked me last week if he could get drive through for the Fish Boil so that he 
could deliver it to his wife who works Friday evenings at Holy Family Memorial.  
 
Now, you're probably thinking “how am I going to be sure that my nephew who lives in Two Rivers is going to 
read this article?” Well, my mom happens to get this bulletin mailed to her each week (like many of our 
homebound parishioners do). I’m counting on my weekly letter to my mom, as well as to my parishioners, and 
I'm sure she'll read it, forward it, and call my niece to let her know about the drive-thru.  (Do you know somebody 
that's homebound and would appreciate receiving our bulletin? Can you deliver it to them? Or call the office and 
we will mail them one.) 
 
So, who are you talking to the picnic about?  Did you remember that we have our parish community picnic 
starting Friday evening with a Fish Boil, Clipper City Chordsmen, Roncalli Band, and Dueling Pianos? Saturday 
has Cribbage, Sheepshead, Bean Bag, and Soccer tournaments, as well as a 5k Fun Run/Walk, and an outdoor 
Polka Mass at 4:00 p.m. Oh, and there's Kids Games, Escape Room, and many Great Raffles available throughout 
both days.  Please plan to attend! If you have some time to volunteer, check on our website and sign up to help 
out! See you at the picnic! 
 
I know we're all tired of COVID, but I still encourage you be safe as you can.  Masks are optional in church, and 
if you find it safer, please feel free to wear one. 
 
Thank you for welcoming Father George to our parish.  He will be here for a couple months while father Jason is 
away.  I know that he's a little soft spoken, so we have turned up the volume on our sound systems. ☺ 
 
You should have received in the mail this past week a letter from Bishop Ricken regarding the collection for 
seminarians. Please be generous and help to support the formation and education of our men in formation for 
priesthood. If you did not receive a letter from Bishop with an envelope, feel free to take one at the door, or 
simply mark your donation accordingly and we will forward it to that fund. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Finally, please note that the choirs are coming back together again! If you have the gift of music and want to 
share in any one of the choirs, please do check them out. Contact Dan Berres at the parish office for more details 
(920) 652-7820 or email to dan.berres@sfamanitowoc.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
Fr. Doug LeCaptain 
 
P.S. And to my nephew Joe, Saturday night is a Pig Roast Dinner that also has drive-thru available! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A note from Fr. Doug... 


